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Senator RONALDSON: What is the cost of the new technology boxes?  
Mr Kenny: I do not know at the moment what the budget is estimated at. I can take that on 
notice.  
Senator RONALDSON: You do not know what the cost of that is going to be?  
Mr Kenny: I do not have that figure with me. I will take that on notice. 
 

Answer 

The new technology boxes are the new generation network switches. The switches 
associated directly with the CCTV camera system are estimated to cost $200K for 
purchase and installation. The network switches will be installed as part of the ICT 
Network replacement program.  
 
 
  




